
Reduced Power Notification 
Byrne Acquisition Group, LLC 

WIFS, Janesville, Wisconsin (Fac. ID No. 26025) 

All-Purpose Exhibit 

This exhibit is to advise the Commission that as of March 21, 2022, the WIFS mask filter 
began failing/arching at higher power levels resulting in the station running at 60% TPO. The 
station has ordered and anticipates an April 6th arrival of a replacement mask filter. 

Should there be a delay in the arrival of the replacement mask filter of if any unforeseen 
issues should delay bringing the station back to normal, licensed operations within 30 days, a 
request for STA will be filed. 

* * * * * 


